
Hurricane Webinar May 5th at 9am EDT 

This free one-hour event is geared toward 3rd through 8th grade 
students, and they’re perfect for classrooms and homeschool 
families. 

The National Hurricane Center will be conducting a live webinar from the 
Hurricane Awareness Tour in New York City about hurricanes that will focus 
on the job of a meteorologist, the weather hazards that come with 
hurricanes, and how meteorologists get you the weather information you 
need before a storm. Participants will have the opportunity to ask forecasters 
questions. Registration is required. 

Register at: https://hurricane2022.eventbrite.com 

This event will take place on WebEx and live streamed on YouTube. 
The webinar is hosted by the Inner Space Center project Hurricanes: Science 
and Society, located at the University of Rhode Island Graduate School of 
Oceanography.


